
NEW CASTLE FIRE DEPARTMENT 

FOOD DRIVE 

  

 

From October 25th to November 18th, 2021 the New Castle Fire 

Department will accept donations of the following items on behalf of 

Gather food pantry located in Portsmouth. All donations will be conveyed 

on 11/18 to ensure distribution ahead of Thanksgiving.  

 

Shampoo 

Dish soap 

Household cleaning products 

Nonperishable canned goods 

 

No donation is too small. Every item makes a difference to those with 

food insecurity and instability.  

 

HELP US EXTINGUISH HUNGER IN 2021! 


